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Memo No. 37.26.0000.114.40.001.20.265 
 

 
    Date: 06 September 2020 
 
 

CORRIGENDUM NOTICE 
International Mother Language International Award 2021 

In the light of the Letter Memo No-37.00.0000.082.22.005.16.488, Date: 02 September 2020 

of the Secondary and Higher Education Division of the Ministry of Education, the time 

limit for submitting the hard copies of the proposal/application to the Member-Secretary 

of the Selection Committee of International Mother Language Award 2021 and soft copy of 

the same to the email address: imli.moebd@gmail.com and cc to imli.msmoebd@gmail.com 

has been extended up to 30 September 2020, instead of previously notified deadline 31 August 

2020.  

                 (Dr. Jinnat Imtiaz Ali) 
Director General 
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